From:
 Pauline Black

 To:
 Jacqueline Schad

 Subject:
 For Public Comment

Date: Monday, April 26, 2021 10:08:14 PM

Dear Members of the Ashland School Board,

Kids need parks that they can walk to. Getting regular exercise and play time outside is essential to health, and playing with other kids is essential to kids learning how to negotiate and work together. Parks provide all of these opportunities. While it's great that the School District is currently seeing the value in maintaining the park at Lincoln School, the community needs to be sure that this area stays a park and is maintained as a park, even if the School District decides that it no longer needs Lincoln School. Please make Lincoln Park an official park and preserve it for future generations of kids in the neighborhood.

Thank you.

Pauline Black

Parent of two ASD graduates who continues to contribute to the Schools Foundation because I want what's best for children